
From: Morey, Candace 
Sent: 4/1/2014 9:52:44 AM 
To: Younghein, Meredith L. (Meredith.Younghein@cpuc.ca.gov); Griffes, Peter 

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=PHG3) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Wednesday Meeting 

Hi Peter, 

Yes, that still works for us. We have a room reserved at 505 Van Ness. We'll see you then. 

-Candace 

From: Griffes, Peter [mailto:PHG3@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 9:34 AM 
To: Morey, Candace 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); 
Subject: Wednesday Meeting 

Redacted 

Hi Candace, 

I wanted to follow up on our Friday conversation to confirm our tentative meeting tomorrow. 
Does 1:00 p.m. at the CPUC still work for you? In attendance for PG&E will be Rohan Ma, 
Maureen Quinlan, and myself. Erik Jacobson may also attend if his schedule allows. 

Generally, we'd like to get a better view of CPUC staffs take on the CAISO's proposals, as 
well as provide you with our impressions of the process. 
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I look forward to hearing from you. 

Peter 

PG&E is committed to protecting pur customers' privacy. , . 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/ 
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